
AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL 
 

 

CirNo.21/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER                      Date: 6th September 2021 

                                      

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform that as per the ADEK instructions our school has collaborated 

with the Royal Health Group and has decided for PCR testing (Nasal and Saliva Swab) 

for the students and staff: 

 

Details of PCR testing for students (who opted Face to Face only): 

 

Date/Day Time Location 
Required 

Documents 
Cost 

7th September 

2021 (Tuesday) 

9:00 am – 5:00 

pm  

Al Ain American 

School  

Emirates ID 

Consent letter  
Free 

 

Please note the following points below:  

• Fill in the PCR consent form through the link 

https://forms.office.com/r/vDseuESnsW if you are willing to get your child tested 

or not it is MANDATORY to fill through the link. (Please ignore if completed)  

• Fill in the in-school PCR consent form which is attached with the circular (kindly 

print, fill and send the form along with your child) please note this is 

MANDATORY without the consent form the child will not be tested, kindly fill the 

forms by Monday 6th September 2021. (Please ignore if completed) 

• Please provide the school with the copy of the student’s Emirates ID (back and 

front) along with the filled consent forms by Monday 6th September 2021. (Please 

ignore if completed) 

• Please note the PCR testing is MANDATORY for the students 12 years and above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/vDseuESnsW
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• For any reason if your child will be absent, he/she can get the test done at any 

medical facilitates by using the school code – 9131. 

• If you do not want your child to be test, kindly make your own arrangements and 

provide the school with the PCR test result by 8th or 9th September 2021, if you 

failed to provide the test result your child will not be allowed to attend the school.  

 

If you have any further questions, kindly contact the school through the email 

communication@alainamericanschool.ae and the concerned team will contact you soon 

at the earliest.  

 

Thank you 

 

Regards, 

AAAS Administration 
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